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Reference No. 24-PRO-FGD-04-264

10 May 2024
PUBLIC ADVISORY
The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) reminds the public that double

registration to the National ID is strictly prohibited.
Registering to the National ID more than once may delay the standard
verification processes necessary before the issuance of an ID.
Further, there is no need to re-register should the registered person
encounter clerical errors in their National ID. Please wait for further
announcements on the full rollout of the updating or correction of
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demographic information.
For more information, visit the official channels of the National ID: (1)
Website via https://philsys.gov.ph/; (2)
facebook.com/PSAPhilSysOfficial; and (3) Viber at PSA: Philippine
Identification System.
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